
 

 
 

27 February 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 7 student numbers for September 2019 
 
I am pleased to inform you that, once more, St Edmund’s has been delighted by the number of year 6 parents                     
choosing our Academy as their first choice school for secondary education for September 2019. With this in mind,                  
the Governors have agreed that we will take an extra 50 students into year 7 in September. 
 
This growth in student numbers will be accompanied by extra funding to support new facilities at St Edmund’s and to                    
ensure the same excellent quality of education is maintained. 
 
Thank-you for your continued support in our mission. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Maggie Hazeldine, 
Principal 
 

 

 


